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Subject:  Continuation of Distance Learning (DL) for the Next 3 Weeks 

 

Dear Parents,  

As per the directives of ADEK, due to the latest developments with the Pandemic, the Abu Dhabi 

National Crisis Committee has taken the decision to continue with the Distance Learning 

Period for the 3 additional weeks till 4th February, 2021. 

You can visit the school website for further details and will receive updates via emails. 

 

 

 

 Thank you for your support.  

 
Best Regards, 
 
AJI School Administration 


